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July 16, 2018   Project No.: 285-10-17-13 

  SENT VIA: EMAIL 

 

 

Mr. Manu Dhaliwal 

City of Yuba City 

1201 Civic Center Boulevard 

Yuba City CA  95993 

 

SUBJECT: Yuba City Basin Storm Water Resource Plan: Summary of Comments Received on 

the Public Draft Storm Water Resource Plan 

 

Dear Mr. Dhaliwal: 

This letter presents the summary of the review/comment solicitation and the responses to comments 

received on the Public Draft of the Yuba City Basin (YCB) Storm Water Resource Plan (SWRP).  

REVIEW/COMMENT SOLICITATION 

The Public Draft SWRP was made available for review from June 5, 2018 to July 4, 2018 to the 

public, Technical Advisory Committee (TAC), and Stakeholders through the City of Yuba City’s 

(City) SWRP website at www.yubacity.net/stormwater and a hard copy available at the City Hall’s 

front desk. The solicitation of comments included: 

• An email sent to the TAC, stakeholders, and interested public on June 5, 2018. 

• An email sent to 14,151 email addresses in the City’s general email list on 

June 5, 2018.  

• A flyer posted on the City’s Facebook page on June 5, 2018. 

• An email sent to Nick Ramos and Guadalupe Rivera, Sutter County representatives, 

and Eric Wedemeyer, the coordinator for the North Sacramento Valley Integrated 

Regional Watershed Management group, on June 11, 2018. 

• An email was sent to Elizabeth Lee, the City’s contact with the Central Valley 

Regional Water Quality Control Board, on June 11, 2018. 
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RESPONSES TO COMMENTS  

Table 1 presents the comments and the project team’s responses.  

Table 1. Response to Comments on Public Draft SWRP 

No. Name Comment Response 

1 Anonymous Document is too long to read. 

The document length is a result of providing 
sufficient information to meet multiple State 
requirements. The executive summary of the 
document was written to provide a relatively 
concise summary of the key aspects of the 
SWRP. The executive summary also was 
organized to direct the reader to the 
corresponding section in the full report, if the 
reader is interested in more detail.  

2 
Larry Walker 
Associates 

An appendix is needed for the document called 
“Trash Rack Selection Process”  

This document was added into Appendix 5D in 
Chapter 5. 

 

DISCLOSURE STATEMENT 

Funding has been provided in full or in part through an agreement with the California State Water 

Resources Control Board, using funds from Proposition 1. The contents of this document do not 

necessarily reflect the views and policies of the foregoing, nor does the mention of trade names or 

commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use. 

This work product is part of Task 4.9 of Grant Agreement No. D1612615 between the City of 

Yuba City and the California State Water Resource Control Board. 

Please contact me at 925-425-5632 or nmuradian@westyost.com with any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

WEST YOST ASSOCIATES 

 

 

Natalie K. Muradian 

Associate Engineer 

RCE# 84895 
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